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April 27, 2020 
 
Dear Fire Safety and Hazardous Materials Permit Holder, 
 
This letter is to notify you of a proposed 8% increase to all Fire Safety and Hazardous Materials 
permit and related fees. The proposed fee changes would be effective July 1, 2020.  
 
You are invited to attend the following meetings in the City Council Chambers, located in the 
Wing of City Hall at 200 E. Santa Clara Street*. 
 
Fees and Charges Study Session  Friday, May 15, 2020 
Public Hearing   Thursday, May 21, 2020 
Final Public Hearing   Monday, June 15, 2020      
 
The release date for the 2020-2021 Proposed Fees & Charges Report is Tuesday, May 12, 2020. 
The fees and charges document will be available for viewing online at the City of San José’s 
Internet site www.sanjoseca.gov under the City Clerk’s webpage after May 12, 2020. 
 
If you are currently exempt from San José Fire Department Fire Safety or Hazardous Materials 
annual permit fees, you may disregard this notice. 
 
You may contact the San José Fire Department Billing Unit by email at 
sjfd.billing@sanjoseca.gov, or by phone at (408) 795-1869. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Hector R. Estrada 
Fire Marshal 
 
 
*Dates are preliminary and may be subject to change. As of the date on this letter, the existing 
Shelter in Place Orders from the City of San José and the Santa Clara County Health Officer is 
through Sunday, May 3, 2020. In the event that the Shelter in Place Orders are extended, the City 
Council Chambers may not be physically open to the public. Please visit the City of San José 
Internet site www.sanjoseca.gov for more information. 
 
 

 


